
Homedale School District #370

Memo
To: Board of Trustees

From: Rob Sauer

Date: 10/5/2022

Re: Superintendents Board Report

Updates

• Christine and I joined Matt and Moss at a teacher evaluation training this past month. We 
will attend four more days of the training this school year. This is a requirement from the 
State of Idaho to complete the training course during each recertification cycle. It counts 
towards the required six credits in a five-year window for recertification. 

• Efforts are ramping up to put together a new funding formula from the Idaho Association 
of School Administrators. This plan will be shared with legislators before the next 
legislative session. The last funding formula process pitted districts against each other 
and we’re trying to avoid that this go around. 


